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NOTIFICATION
[bookmark: bmkForFootnote]Addendum
[bookmark: bmkChapeau]The following communication, dated 6 January 2020, is being circulated at the request of the delegation of the Republic of Korea. 

_______________


Designation of Consumer Chemical Products subject to Safety Check, and Relevant Safety and Labeling Standards
Considering the requests from other Members as to extending comment period for the proposed rule, which was notified on 2 December 2019, the Ministry of Environment (MOE) is extending the comment period to 31 January 2020. Members may submit either electronic or written comments by 31 January 2020.
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